
ELMIRA WATER BOARD 
Commissioners 

Martin D. Chalk, President                                                                                                  Mark D. LaDouce, PE 
John J. Burin, Vice President                                                                                                      General Manager 
Danny W. Gray                                                           

William D. Roe                                                                                                                           Alyssa L. Mack 

Charles A. Shaffer                                                                                                                  Secretary-Treasurer 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

261 West Water Street, P.O. Box 267 Elmira, New York 14902 (607) 733-9179; Fax (607) 737-8842 

 For More Information Please Visit Our Web Site at www.elmirawaterboard.org 

 

 

Notice of Board Meeting 
 

3/23/20 

 

 

Due to the Coronavirus outbreak, the Open Meeting Law has been 

temporarily suspended by Gov. Cuomo.  

 

 

The regularly scheduled Board meeting of March 31, 2020 will be 

held by teleconference at 3:00 P.M. This teleconference meeting is not 

open to the public.  

 

 

A transcript of this meeting will be made available on the Elmira 

Water Board website, elmirawaterboard.org 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


